
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
                                                                                                                             
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
       
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Most Holy Rosary Parish, Midleton 
Parish   Newsletter   May   1st   2016 

  2015 

Parish Website – www.midletonparish.ie  Parish Mobile 0872468234 
Parish Office 021 4636508 Parish Newsletter – www.parishoffice@gmail.com 
Opening Hours- Mon-Thurs. 10.30a.m.- 1.00 p.m. Fri. 10.30 a.m. – 12.00 p.m. 
St. Vincent De Paul  Contact No. 086-3114512 

  
Your prayers are requested for the repose of the following souls: 

 Archdeacon Christopher Twohig PP, Billy Hogan, Margaret Durham, Pat 
Murphy, Willie & Edward Donovan, Tom Murray, Garrett Stack,  
John Williams, Rita Williams, Dida Williams, Tom Donegan, Paddy Keogh, 
Pauline Cody, Sheila Crowley, Helena Bolton, Brian Hurley, 

May They Rest in Peace. 

We welcome the new member of Our Parish Community: 
 

Aoife Hannah Cooney 
 

Who was recently Baptised. 
 

Holy Rosary Summer Faith Camp 
Midleton Parish will host The Holy Rosary Summer Faith Camp for 
Children (aged 6-12)  which will take place from July 11th – 15th. Camp 
includes Bible Stories, Prayer, Games, Music, Drama and Arts & Crafts. For 
more information contact  Mairead  @ 087-2412010. 
Application Forms available from Parish Office 10.30am to 1.00pm. 
Fridays 10.30am to 12.00noon. Limited number of  places. Book early to 
avoid disappointment. There is a small fee. 

St. Pio Devotions, in Our 
Lady of Lourdes Hospital 
Chapel, on Wednesday, next 
May 4th. Rosary 7.45pm  
Mass  8.00pm. Everybody 
welcome. 

Congratulations and God’s Blessing to all the pupils of 
Christian Brothers Primary School, Midleton and St. 
Colman’s Primary School, Ballintotis, who received their First 
Holy Communion yesterday. 

UKRAINE COLLECTION  
Last week’s collection amounted 
to €4,606.00.  Many thanks for a 
very generous response. 

Perpetual Eucharistic Adoration Cloyne Diocese 
Annual Day of Prayer and Reflection for Eucharistic Adorers  
on Saturday 14th May, our Annual Day of Prayer & Reflection will 
commence at 10.00am. with Mass in St. Mary’s Church, Mallow.  
We will convene afterwards in the Mercy Centre, Mallow for talks and 
guided prayer on the Theme of Eucharistic Adoration in The Year of 
Mercy, with Mary Lehane, Macroom and Canon Michael Fitzgerald, 
Mitchelstown. The suggested offering for the day is €10.00. Please bring a 
packed lunch. 

OTHER RECENT 
COLLECTIONS  

• St. Patrick’s Day   
Emigrant Collection:  
€3,913.00 

• Good Friday           
Holy Places:                 
€2,250.00 

• Lenten Trocaire 
Collection:                        
€5,157.00 

 

Next Friday, May 6th is the First 
Friday. Confessions on 
Thursday after 10.00 Mass and 
on Friday evening at 7.00pm. 
There is an extra Mass in Holy 
Rosary at 7.30pm on Friday 
evening. 

As Monday, May 2nd is the Bank 
Holiday, there is only one Mass 
on Monday morning, at 10.00am 
in Holy Rosary Church. 8.00am 
Mass as usual for the remainder 
of the week. 

Corpus Christi Procession 
A meeting for all interested in helping to organise The Procession (May 
29th), will take place in the Sacristy of Holy Rosary Church on Tuesday, 
10th May at 8.00pm.  

Midleton AC starts celebrating it’s 50th Year in existence on Thursday, May 5th. 
At 8pm it hosts the Annual Joe Hourigan Memorial 5 Mile road race. Race 
headquarters is Market Green and entries are from 5pm. Enquiries to:                    
087-2409340 or email mdtachinfo@gmail.com 



 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 


